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Ottawa, May 25th., 1916.

Sir,-

With reference to your letter of May 2nd., in

regard to the telegram send by Miss Boven and Miss Chasteney

to Mr. Inspector Tyson, I beg to say that on the 6th. inst.

the Department wrote to Miss Bowen that if she would forward

a receipt for the amount of $2.23 paid for the telegram, the

Department would refund her that amount.

Your obedient servant,

Lorch

Asst. Deputy and Secretary,

A. L. Lanter, Esq..

Agent,

Govemment Telegrapha.

Aiyansh, B. C.
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